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January 1, 2017 

Dear Business Owner, 

On May 4, 2017, the Parent Advisory Council of Happy Valley School will be holding its 
annual Spring Fair and Silent Auction.  Our school has grown to a population of more 
than 400 students over the last few years, and this event has been a great way for our 
families and community to gather for an evening of fun and raise money to support our 
school. The money raised at this event will be used to continue to develop our school 
gardening program, to foster a sense of self-sufficiency, as well as help with additional 
classroom supplies and field trips. 
 
At this time we would like to request your support with a donation of a service or item 
that we could use for our silent auction, or a monetary donation to cover cost of 
equipment rentals, concession, or game sponsorship. (please see reverse)  
 
Our event is expected to draw more than 400 families. Participating businesses will be 
prominently featured in our event program which contains a “support our supporters” 
flyer. When you donate to our fundraising efforts, we ensure that our students, families 
and community are aware of your generosity. 
  
If you have any questions or would like to make a donation, please contact Tarra 
Rosenke at hvpac@hotmail.com or Cynthia Major at 250-480-8989.  We would be 
happy to arrange to have someone pick up your donation.   
 

  
Thank you for taking the time to consider our request, 

 
 
Tarra Rosenke 
 
HVPAC President    

Kim Strandlund 
 
HVPAC Vice-president 

Cynthia Major 
 
Fundraising Co-ordinator                     

                                       250-480-8989 
        
 
 
 



HAPPY VALLEY SCHOOL SPRING FAIR WISH LIST 
 
 
 
Game Sponsorship 
 
We are looking for key sponsors to fund or co-fund our main events.  A sign 
with your company logo and address will be located beside this event. 
 
Dunk Tank ………………………………………………………$100.00 
Bounce Castle…………………………………………….……. $300.00 
Obstacle Course………………………………………….……..$275.00 
Giant Slide………………………………………………………. $275.00 
Bungee Run……………………………………………………..$275.00 
 
Silent Auction 
 
Each item will be displayed with the name and address of the sponsor. If 
you would like to a small supply of business cards we will place them with 
your donation 
 
Kids Prizes 
 
At each of the events the kids have a chance to win a prize based on their 
age, skill level etc.  We are looking for small prizes i.e.: pencils, note pads, 
gift certificates for a child’s drink or cone, etc.  If you would like to help in 
this area and are unsure if your item would be appropriate, please contact; 

hvpac@hotmail.com 
or Cynthia Major at 250 480-8989 

 
Cash 
 
Cash donations are also greatly appreciated to help with food purchases 
and prizes. 
 

THANK YOU 
for your time and consideration. 

We look forward to hearing from you 


